Paddles Approved for Pickleball On Courts

At a meeting on April 13, 2021, the Springbrook Hills Homeowners Association Board voted to allow the Laser Terminator and MacGregor Collegiate (WalMart, $17) paddles for use on the SB HOA tennis courts for the game of pickleball. No other paddles shall be used.

Due to the noise levels of the standard pickleball equipment, we looked for quieter paddles. It was determined that the “green zone” lists of paddles, provided by external sources and previously published on our website, did not adequately identify quieter paddles.

Research and use by our residents showed two models to be significantly quieter than others. Thus, the Board voted to supply eight MacGregor Collegiate paddles at the courts.

Players must now use the on-site MacGregor Collegiate paddles, or Laser Terminator paddles (not supplied) in order to use the courts for pickleball. Our team will continue to look for other quiet models, and we will approve those that meet our high standards. 

Contact the Board with any questions or paddle suggestions. We welcome your input!
